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U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attention: Document Control Desk
One White Flint North
11555 Rockville Pike
Rockville, MD 20852

Seabrook Station
Response to Request for Additional Information

Submittal of Cultural Resource Plan In Accordance with 36 CFR 800.11 (c)

References:

1. NextEra Energy Seabrook, LLC letter SBK-L-10077, "Seabrook Station Application for
Renewed Operating License," May 25, 2010. (Accession Number ML101590099)

2. NRC Letter "Request for Additional Information for the Review of the Seabrook Station
License Renewal Application Environmental Review (TAC NO. ME3959)" October 29,
2010 (Accession No. ML102861217)

3. NextEra Energy Seabrook, LLC letter SBK-L-10185, "Response to Request for Additional
Information NextEra Energy Seabrook License Renewal Environmental Report"

In Reference 1, NextEra Energy Seabrook, LLC (NextEra) submitted an application for a renewed
facility operating license for Seabrook Station for Seabrook Station Unit 1 in accordance with the
Code of Federal Regulations, Title 10, Parts 50, 51, and 54.

In Reference 2, the NRC requested additional information in order to complete its review of the
License Renewal Application Environmental Report. Reference 3 contained the NextEra Energy
Seabrook response to the request for additional information. As noted in Reference 3 the enclosed
"Cultural Resources Management Plan, Seabrook Nuclear Power Plant, Seabrook and Hampton
Falls, New Hampshire, May 2010, by Brian Valimont, New England Archaeology Co., LLC" was to
be submitted under separate cover as this'document is to remain non-public per 36 CFR 800.11 (c).
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NextEra Energy Seabrook LLC, requests that the Enclosure, which contains information regarding
the location of historic properties, be withheld from public disclosure in accordance with 36 CFR
800.11 (c)., No new or revised commitments are made in this submittal.

If there are any questions-or additional information is needed, please contact Mr. Richard R.Cliche,
License Renewal Project Manager, at (603) 773-7003.-

If you have any questions regarding this correspondence, please• contact Mr. Michael 0&Keefe,
Licehsing Manager, at (603) 773-7745.

Sincerely,

NextEra Energy Seabrook, LLC

Site Vice President

Enclosure

cc:

W.M. Dean
G. E. Miller,
W. J. Raymond,
R. A. Plasse Jr.,
M. Wentzel,

NRC Region I Administrator
NRC Project Manager, Project Directorate 1-2
NRC Resident Inspector
NRC Project Manager, License
NRC Project Manager, License Renewal

Mr. Christopher M. Pope
Director Homeland Security and Emergency Management
New Hampshire Department of Safety
Division of Homeland Security and Emergency Management
Bureau of Emergency Management
33 Hazen Drive
Concord, NH 03305

John Giarrusso, Jr., Nuclear Preparedness Manager
The Commonwealth of Massachusetts
Emergency Management Agency
400 Worcester Road
-Framingham, MA 01702-5399
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I, Edward T. Metcalf, Plant General Manager of NextEra Energy Seabrook, LLC
hereby affirm that the information and statements contained within are based on
facts and circumstances which are true and accurate to the best of my knowledge
and belief.

Sworn and Subscribed

Before me this

,5ff day ofA/,•0V &(, 2010

Edward T. Metc Mf
Plant General Manager

Notary Public
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